The President

10 August 1995



Mr Hans Brouwers Managing Director World Team Cup P O Box 1070 NL 6040 KB Roermond NETHERLANDS

Dear Hans

I enjoyed very much my short visit to Roermond to witness the World Team Cup.

The arrangements, organisation and promotion of the event were quite exceptional and I hope that you have a very successful final weekend.

I know from comments from the players that each major wheelchair tennis event seems to get better and better.

Yours sincerely

BRIAN TOBIN

I enjoyed wony much my short widt to Noembond to wainess the World House trans-

15000, 10003

